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EQUIPMENT UPDATES 

 

METROLINK’S NEW TIER 4, 
NOW IN SERVICE! 

 

Metrolink now has 15 

Tier 4 locomotives at the 
CMF. Seven locomotives 
are conditionally 
accepted and in revenue 
service. 

A full Tier 4 update will be provided in the February 2019 CMF 
Update. 

 

 

 

 



AGENCY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

 

Stephanie Wiggins,Our New CEO 
 

The Metrolink Board of Directors appointed Stephanie Wiggins 
as the Authority's next Chief Executive Officer. 
  
Wiggins is coming to Metrolink from the Los Angeles County 
Metropolitan Transportation Agency, where she has been 
serving as the Deputy Chief Executive Officer overseeing 
Vendor/Contract Management, Congestion Reduction, Human 
Capital & Development, Management and Audit Services and 
System Security & Law Enforcement. 
  
With more than 24 years of experience in the transportation 
industry, including working with three of the five transportation 
agencies (Metro, Riverside Transit Transportation Commission 
and San Bernardino County Transportation Authority) that make 
up Metrolink, she is a great choice for the role to lead Metrolink 
into the future. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

As part of our continued effort to maintain the highest level of 
safety on our train line, we continue testing the Positive Train 
Control (PTC) system throughout our service area. Our crew will 
fuel and service the train as quickly as possible to minimize 



disruption to the community. We apologize in advance for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 

Metrolink In The Community 

In November 2018, Councilmember O'Farrell's office contacted 
Metrolink regarding fencing that had been cut along the right-
of-way. This created a danger because local children were 
using the railroad tracks as a short-cut over the Metrolink tracks. 
That same month, Metrolink's Track and Structure crew fixed the 
fence and cleaned up the area. In conjunction with 
Councilmember O'Farrell's office, the crew will once again go 
out at the end of January, install more secure fencing and finish 
cleaning up the area. If you have an area that needs to be 
cleared along the Metrolink right-of-way please call (213) 452-
0300 or Metrolink community relations at (213) 452-0400.

Questions and concerns can be directed to Metrolink’s 
Community Relations emergency hotline at 213-452-0400 or 

to communityrelations@scrra.net. 
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